
 

 

 

 

 

Friday 31st March 2023 

 

Year 11 Prom - Friday 14th July 2023 

 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian,  

 

We are delighted to be able to offer your son/daughter the opportunity to attend the Year 11 

Prom on Friday 14th July. The Prom will be held on the school grounds and a committee of year 11 

students will work with key staff to plan and deliver a memorable event.  

 

Students will be invited to arrive from 6.30pm – 7.00pm and finish at 10.30pm  

 

We are charging £12 for the evening, which covers the food, drink and the entertainment. We have 

deliberately kept the cost to a minimum. Payment for the prom should be made via the School 

Gateway App.  

 

Further details about the prom will be sent out in due course.  

 

Eligibility for an invitation to graduation and the Prom is conditional, and we reserve the right to 

withhold or revoke an invitation if we feel that a student has failed to meet the minimum expectations 

that staff at the school demand from ALL Year 11 students. These expectations are:  

• 100% attendance to school, exams and lessons between Monday 17th April and Friday 23rd  

June (exceptional circumstances for absence will be considered) 

• 0 lates and lessons to school between Monday 17th April and Friday 16th June (exceptional 

circumstances for absence will be considered) 

• All assessments and coursework are completed and submitted by individual subject 

deadlines.  

• You must attend at least 3 session 6 per week and have attendance recorded by session 6 

teacher. 

• Attend at least 3 Easter school sessions, including 1 option subject. 

 

Thank you for your support over the last five years. This has been valuable in helping us to move 

the school forward and help us secure the best outcomes and chances for the class of 2023.  

 

Yours Sincerely 

 

  
Leigh Moore     Myk Wagstaff 

Principal      Vice Principal 

 

 

 


